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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM - CITY COUNCIL 
 

Homecoming Celebration of DeSoto’s 73rd Birthday 
 

On the following date and time listed below, the City of DeSoto will be hosting 
the Homecoming Celebration of DeSoto’s 73rd Birthday as an incorporated 
municipality in the Council Chambers and Atrium located at DeSoto City Hall, 
211 East Pleasant Run Road, DeSoto, Texas: 
   
Saturday, March 5, 2022 
9:30am – 11:00am 
 
A quorum of the City Council may or not be present; however, no official 
business will be conducted. 
 
 
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice was posted online on the 
City’s website at www.desototexas.gov and on the bulletin boards located at the 
entrance to the City of DeSoto, Texas City Hall, a place convenient and readily 
accessible to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the following 
date and time: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 by 9:00am, and remained so posted at 
least two hours after said training was convened. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Alicia Thomas, City Secretary 
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